
From: Colleen Todd   
Sent: June-11-16 12:31 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Re: EB-2015-0141  
 
 
 
I object to Hydro One’s application to the OEB to increase their pole rental rates from the current rate of $22 
per pole per year to $70 per pole per year.  
 
A rate increase of this magnitude will put small providers out of business, and drive up the costs on the ones 
that survive. 
 
Please deny this application. 
 
Colleen Todd 
1513 Alpine Avenue 
Thunder Bay, Ontario  P7E 3L4 
807-356-1705 
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